
Do Not Drink Notice 
Hygienic Water Use System 

 
This Notice applies to all residents and users of the Village of Silton Waterworks and is issued 

under section 36 (1) of The Environmental Management and Protection Act, 2010. 

 
 

This Do Not Drink Notice is issued due to the waterworks system being classified as a 
“Hygienic Water Use System” and we cannot ensure the safety of the water in the 

distribution system. 
 

The Water Security Agency and the Village of Silton are reminding all consumers to 
 NOT USE THE TAP WATER FOR: 

 
 

➢ Drinking or ingesting in any manner; 
➢ Brushing teeth or soaking false teeth; 
➢ Dishwashing, unless sanitized in another fashion; 
➢ Washing fruits and vegetables; 
➢ Cooking; 
➢ Food or drink which will not be subsequently heated; and 
➢ Ice cubes. 

 
 

Under most circumstances, the water may be used for other household purposes. 
Adults, adolescents and older children may shower, bathe or wash using tap water but 

should avoid swallowing the water. Laundry may be washed in tap water, either by hand 
or by machine.  

 
Younger children and infants must be sponge bathed to ensure they do not consume 

water during bathing. 
 

Potable water is available at: 
 

The Silton General Store 
Silton Carwash and Laundry Business 

 
If you require any additional information, please contact the following: 

 
               Office: 306-731-3222                   Email: villageofsilton@xplornet.ca   

    
Water Security Agency – Strasbourg Field Area  306-630-8476 

 

 


